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Zana Kamangar

From: Zana Kamangar
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 8:26 AM
Subject: IMPORTANT REMINDER - VISUAL EXAMINATION

Please take note of this important reminder: 
 

Before conduc ng an examina on, it is mandatory to review and verify the device NOA, 
related MAL, device type and sector, as well as the serial plate informa on during the visual 
inspec on. This is in accordance with Measurement Canada's IPOs & STP, and NEE QPM1-
QPM5. 
 
Incorrect recording of device types, NOA, flow rate or other informa on on ORA has been 
iden fied in numerous cases, and it is the responsibility of ITs to review and correct any 
errors. 
 
 
Kind Regards/Cordialement, 
 
Zana Kamangar 
 

National Administrator – Accreditation Department 
National Energy Equipment Inc. 
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